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Galloway Township , NJ- The Stockton Center on Successful Aging (SCOSA) and School of 
Graduate and Continuing Studies are teaming with The Health Center at Galloway to offer a series of 
seminars for professionals, para-professionals and other caregivers who work with older adults.  The 
first seminar is scheduled for Wednesday , June 2


